REMINDERS AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
· Forest School – Friday 31st March – Bumblebee (not next Friday)
· Friday 24th March: Parent Forum: Reading, Maths Mastery and Home Learning feedback.
· Friday 24th March: FOWVIS Second-hand Uniform Sale – before and after school
· Follow us on Facebook Windlesham Village Infant School and Twitter @windleshaminfants if you don’t already and remember to check our website regularly for updates too!
Message from Mrs Ezzard
As a school we are always reflecting on best practice and striving for continued improvement, which we do through our on-going self-evaluation processes and school development plan. In addition, annual external Teaching and Learning reviews from TAMAT and end of Key Stage attainment/progress data also provide useful evidence to inform our next steps. 
Please use the link below to answer a short questionnaire to help us reflect on our practice from a parent’s point of view.  The questionnaire should take no longer than five minutes. Please complete before the deadline of 31 March. If there are any aspects that you would like to follow up please contact the school office for an appointment. The results will be reviewed by our governors and will help our thinking as we look to our next School Development Plan.  Many thanks in anticipation.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zK6IJGonyE-oK-iAOtxDgQaWS9ADCRFHutHhfZGNcLRUQUJSTUIwT0ZTWlE0N0NNSkZISDA0VExSNS4u
I hope you enjoyed the Book Fair on Wednesday-it was lovely to be able to offer this.
We have enjoyed celebrating Red Nose Day today and we raised £121.15: thank you for your generosity.
Appeal for stand-alone answering machine
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are on the hunt for a temporary replacement for our existing answer phone which is no longer working.  If anyone has an old one sitting around that they would be prepared to donate to us it would be very much appreciated.  The answer phone needs to be standalone i.e. not part of a handset/answering combination system.  
FOWVIS - Second Hand Uniform – volunteers needed to run this from September 2023
The second hand uniform team is currently run by two parent volunteers.  Both of these parents will no longer have children at the school from next year and so FOWVIS are looking for new volunteers to take over this much needed role.  If you’d like to volunteer or find out more about what’s involved please email: david.badcock@fowvis.org
SCL Easter Holiday Club
SCL will be running a holiday club at the school from Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April.  A flyer is attached and the club can be booked via the SCL website.
TAMAT Vacancies
Current vacancies with TAMAT can be found on the following links:
Teaching Assistants / Learning Support Assistants Vacancy
 Wrap Around Care Deputy Manager Vacancy
Playground equipment
Please do not allow any children to play on the playground equipment while they are waiting for you to collect your older child/children at the end of the day.


